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FCC LANDS LARGEST INTERNATIONAL CONTRACT IN THE HISTORY 

OF SPAIN’S CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY  
 

 FCC LEADS THE CONSORTIUM WHICH WILL BUILD LINES 4, 5 AND 6 OF THE 
RIYADH METRO FOR 6.07 BILLION EURO 

 
 
 
Madrid, July 29th, 2013. FCC, the Citizen Services Group, has achieved a new 

milestone in international construction. The Arriyadh Development Authority (ADA) has 

awarded the FCC-led consortium one of three contracts to build the Riyadh metro, the 

longest subway system under development in the world (176 kilometres) which has an 

estimated budget of over 16.3 billion euro, i.e. 2.5 times the cost of the Medina-Mecca 

railway. 

 

FCC, along with its main consortium partners, Samsung, Alstom, Strukton, Freyssinet 

Saudi Arabia, Typsa and Setec, will build lines 4, 5 and 6 of the subway; the contract is 

worth 6.070 billion euro, the project is to be executed in 5 years, and will employ 

15,000 people. 

 


